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Everyone is a Winner

A huge thank you to everyone who donated cakes for our
recent event — they were absolutely delicious and very much = -
appreciated! Your kindness and generosity has raised a
huge amount of money which is still being counted. We
have decided that due to the huge amount of donations '
every class will receive 15 minutes extra play at some point
next half term. All left over cakes have been donated to the
local food bank.

We would also like to extend our gratitude for your generous donations during our
Mermaid and Merman Non-Uniform Day. Your support means so much, and we
are truly grateful for your contributions.

Thank you for being such a wonderful and supportive community!

Daniel Forward, Headteacher

Superstars of the Week

Fs1 Olivia and Flint Durham India
Dragonflies Devlin Glasgow Aryan
Bees Zuri Manchester Ronnie
Ladybirds Sefora Southampton Grace
Badgers Nakuti Bristol Logan
Otters Marcell York Mariam
Hedgehogs Sue Liverpool Hunter
Kestrels Eduard Edinburgh Glara
Kingfishers losif Oxford Mohamed
Owls Manvik R Cambridge Lena
Warwick Bibianna ucL Ewan

Vapes — A warning and a plea for information.

Dorset Police and local schools are becoming increasingly aware of a rise in children being
in possession of vapes and vape products, such as vape liquids.

The legal age to supply or use a vape in the UK is 18, yet some retailers have failed to
uphold this rule and are putting our children at risk.

Additionally, there have been reported incidents of children becoming unwell after using
vape products. With a rise in counterfeit vapes and illicit vapes containing banned
substances such as THC (the principal psychoactive constituent of cannabis) or other
dangerous synthetic substances, we all need to be aware of the risk of harm these pose to
children and work together to remove them from the streets.

In order for Police and Trading Standards to take positive action and keep our children
safe, we need you to tell us where children might be sourcing vapes and vape products,
and who may be supplying them. This may be a particular shop, individual, or other
illegitimate vendor. You can provide this information either by contacting Dorset
Police, Trading Standards or anonymously via Crimestoppers.

Should your child become unwell after using a vape, please seek urgent medical
attention. Although such cases are rare, adverse reactions seen in recent incidents
include dizziness, heart palpitations and even falling unconscious.
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https://www.dorset.police.uk/
https://www.dorset.police.uk/
https://www.citizensadvice.org.uk/consumer/get-more-help/report-to-trading-standards/
https://crimestoppers-uk.org/

